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19th September 2019 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers 

 

Secondary School 2020-2021 

I hope your children have settled well into Year 6 so far this term. Even though we are only three weeks into the 

new school year I would like to take the opportunity to inform you about our Open Evening and tours during the 

school day for Year 6 pupils and their parents. 

Our annual Open Evening is on Monday 23rd September 2019 from 4:30pm – 6:30pm and this is when you will 

be able to visit the school and talk to students and staff about what life at Slough and Eton is like. I will be talking 

briefly to parents during the evening and our students will take you on a tour of the school. 

If you would like to attend a tour during the day this is also an option or you. The dates we are running tours are 

outlined below and you will be able to bring your children with you to come and see the school in action. 

Slough and Eton students achieved some excellent GCSE and Post-16 results this summer across a range of 

different subject areas. The Year 7s students who have just joined us are very lucky to have secured a place with 

us and I am delighted with how popular the school has now become. 

We are proud of our school and would love the opportunity to share that pride with you. 

I look forward to meeting with you soon. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr. Peter Collins 
Headteacher 
 

Open Evening:    Monday 23rd September 2019 4:30-6:30pm 

Open Morning:                Wednesday 25th September and Wednesday 2nd October 2019 09:00 – 10:30am 

Tours available on request for Thursdays 09:00 – 10:15am 

If you are interested in attending a tour please call the school on 01753 520824 or email 

reception@slougheton.com and let us know which date you would like to visit. 
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